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Supreme Commander of the Swedish Armed Forces visited BBN

On 25 November 2013, Deputy Head of BBN Zbigniew Włosowicz met with the Supreme
Commander of the Swedish Armed Forces gen. Sverker Göranson.

The meeting held in National Security Bureau concerned the security issues in the region of Baltic Sea, future
military cooperation within EU and expectations before the upcoming summit of the European Council, including
the need for redefinition of the strategic framework of the European security.

Zbigniew Włosowicz also thanked Sweden for taking part in NATO “Steadfast Jazz 2013” exercise.
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